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Sites Dam

Celia Taupin <celiatt@earthlink.net>

Sat 1/13/2018 4:15 PM

To:EIR-EIS-Comments <eir-eis-comments@sitesproject.org>;

This project would be extremely harmful to the environment and very costly. It should not be continued.

Celia Thompson Taupin
19315 Bear Creek Rd.
Los Gatos

CA 95031

https://sitesproject.securence.com/owa/ 1/26/2018



